
From: Patz, Logan W.
To: "miriamh@dpsdesign.org"; "ronw@dpsdesign.org"
Cc: Biazar, Shahab; Michel, Racquel M.; Fox, Debi; Serna, Yvette M. (yserna@cabq.gov); Sandoval, Darlene M.

(dsandoval@cabq.gov); Tena, Victoria C.
Subject: El Vado Renovation & Casa Grande, 2510 Central SW, J12D028 15-Day temp CO
Date: Friday, December 29, 2017 2:06:00 PM

Hello,
 
Transportation section was directed to issue a 15-Day Temp CO for the site listed above. The TCL
request for Final Inspection was received today 12-29-17. Transportation has not been to the site
and will visit the site next week.
The release of Final Inspection will not be issued until the completion of the Final Inspection and
closure of associated City Work Orders.
 
This e-mail should act as authorization from the transportation section to release a 15-Day
Temporary Certificate of Occupancy. And will be recorded in the file.
 
Thank you.  
 

Logan Patz
Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-924-3630
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